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Dr. Fred Sandusky has drawn the bottom line for fall enroll-
ment following the final day for adding/ 

FALL dropping courses. The total is 1246. 
ENROLLMENT This compares to 1215 for the fall, 1979 

a 2.5% increase. Every apartment is filled 
and 18 families live in a Northern Raleigh apartment complex under 
a negotiated rental agreement. 

The students this fall come from 29 states and 6 countries 
overseas. They graduated from 201 colleges and universities. The 
entering class numbers 331; 70.3% are married, and 60% of them have 
one child. There are 930 children in student families this fall. 
One hundred eighty-nine (189) women are enrolled. 

************************* 

The faculty has elected Professors Halbrooks, Steely, Smith, and 

DEAN 
TASK FORCE 

Tolbert to work with the President as a task 
force for revision of the Dean's job descrip-
tion and to comprise a search committee to 
replace Dean Albert L. Meiburg who has 

decided to return to the classroom as Professor of Pastoral Theology 
in 1982. 

The faculty has adopted a proposed revision of the job descrip-
tion. It goes to the Trustees October 5. 

************************* 

A seminar on vocation and call was sponsored by the Southeastern 

VOCATIONAL 
WORKSHOP 

Formation in Ministry Council for all enter-
ing students, September 9. The seminar was 
well attended and perceived by participants 
as significant in focusing on the reality of 

God's call to ministry for seminarians. The seminar coordinator was 
Ethel Lee. 

The 1979-80 SBC 

CAPITAL 
NEEDS 

Cooperative Program 

************************* 

Capital Needs Budget has been met. Southeastern 
Seminary has received $600,000 for the "seed 
money" projected in the 100 new townhouses. The 
permanent financing was arranged with this 
investment by Southern Baptists through the 

in mind. 

************************* 

The Lilly Endowment has funded Southeastern's competitive grant 
proposal for a two-year program of Trustee Edu-

LILLY cation and Development. The amount of the grant 
GRANT was $29,200. 

Lilly official, Fred Hofheinz, said in his letter congratulating 
Southeastern on the award that "the competition was fierce and thus 
the award should be doubly significant." 

The Seminary Trustee-Faculty-Administration Retreat, October 5-7, 
is a vital part of the gr~nt program proposal and is a significant 
"first step" in trustee development. 

************************* 
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